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January 13, 2015 

Mr. V em Meier 
Vice President 
TC Oil Pipeline Operations, Inc. 
717 Texas Avenue, Suite 2400 
Houston, Texas 77002 

Dear Mr. Meier: 

901 Locust Street, Suite 462 
Kansas City, MO 641 06-2641 

CPF 3-2011-5006H 

On June 3, 2011 , the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued to TC Oil Pipeline Operations, Inc. a Corrective Action Order in the above­
referenced case. This Order included a requirement to take corrective actions on your 
pipeline. Based on our review of the documentation you provided, it has been determined 
that you have complied with the terms of this Order. 

Accordingly, this case is now closed. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

~e~ 
Allan C. Beshore 
Director, Central Region, OPS 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 


